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November 27, 2024 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 
 

RE: Tariff Submittal, Tariff Number 25, for Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc./Olympic Disposal, G-9. Please 

do not re-docket TG-240911 

 

Dear Ms. Killip: 

 

On November 14, 2024, the company submitted a disposal increase filing due to Jefferson County 

notifying the company of an increase set to go in effect January 1, 2025. The docket for this filing is TG-

240911. 

 

Since that time, the Company has been informed that TG-230778 rates will be approved prior to January 

1, 2025. The Company has updated the attached calculation and Tariff to reflect these rates. 

 

The updated expected increase revenue and expense for the residential customers by approximately 

$10,800 (0.72%); commercial customers by $10,700 (0.84%); and drop box service by $6,200 (2.50%) 

for a 12-month period.  There are approximately 4,500 residential, 800 commercial and 28 drop box 

customers affected by this change. Customer counts were audited in TG-230778. 

          

          The last general rate increase for Olympic Disposal was approved by the Commission, June 1, 2011. The  

          Company currently has an open general rate case under TG-230778. 

 

Attached are revised tariff pages and supporting documentation containing the revised rates.  An LSN has 

previously been submitted by the Company. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566-6925, via email at. 

Brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
           Brian Vandenburg 

           Finance Analyst 
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